
 

           
HOA presents POA Candidates Forum 

October 24, 2019 4-6 PM  
Community Church at Tellico Village  

 

Don’t miss this opportunity to hear all four candidates running for the three expiring POA 

Board positions.   Not only for HOA members - any Tellico Village property owner is invited to 

attend this special meeting. 

The candidates: 

 Marty Inkrott  

 Susan M. Kirk  

 Sue English-Kovar  

 Steve Schneider 

The meeting agenda will include: 

 An overview of the POA Board job responsibilities.   

 Self-introduction by each candidate  

 Each candidate will then have the opportunity to respond to questions previously 

submitted to them by HOA members.*  

 Open Q&A portion, audience members can ask a question of a specific candidate or 

all candidates 

*If you do have a question for this year’s candidates please let us know by sending your 

question(s) to HOATV.Org@gmail.com.   We’ll select those that are most relevant and 

commonly suggested.   
 

You will not want to miss this!!   November 3:  Election officially 

opens online and by paper ballot. 
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